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Due to the high price of paints, it is very rare for children in Sudan to have an
opportunity to paint.

Children in Sudan does not have fine arts classes in elementary school, so their only
chance to draw is at home, using color.

However, in the schools for hearing impaired children, girls in Junior High School have
the opportunity to take fine arts and crafts classes, and some even go to University to
continue their studies in arts. It could be said that this shows how disabled children are
respected in the society, and given a chance to fulfill his/her potential.

In the past months, I have cooperated with three schools for hearing impaired children
and one handicapped children’s center, to let the children paint and draw pictures to be
sent to Japan for the 18th Kanagawa Biennial World Children’s Art Exhibition.
Although sometimes the classroom’s temperature seem too high, the children continued
enjoying drawing pictures earnestly. Some children expressed that they would like to fly
to Japan together with their paintings. There were even children in the neighborhoods,
gathering and watching the children inside the center do paintings, and because they
seem so interested, I had a chance to give them the materials too for them to paint their
own pictures. It was a very enjoyable time for me, and also so for the children.

I hope by having the opportunity to paint together, the children were able to feel the
World and Japan a little closer.

A Letter from Ms. Tomomi Momose, Japan Overseas Cooperation Volunteers in Sudan



